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02/10/23/ 

A lovely week in Cherry Class! 

Last week, the children had their Harvest Festival assembly up at 

the church and joined in with the singing beautifully. Cherry and 

Willow class sang ‘Big Red Combine Harvester’ wonderfully to the 

rest of the school.  

On Wednesday, we headed to Mike’s Meadow for a science 

experiment focussing on investigating our eyesight. We tested 

whether it was easier to throw a ball into a hoop with and without 

a blindfold. The children loved the challenge of wearing a blindfold 

and having to listen to instructions from their team mates. We 

concluded it was a lot easier to see in the light without our eyes 

covered! This week, we are heading to the meadow for another 

experiment but this time based on our sense of hearing!  

This week, the children are writing an exciting story in English 

based on what they have learnt during the Little Red Hen unit. 

These stories will be shared with Elm Class once complete! 

This week Jenny has organised for Blue Sky Tennis to do a taster 

session with Cherry class at 9:45 on Wednesday morning. Please 

can we ensure all children have a proper P.E. kit in school as we 

are still missing a lot of complete kits. All children need a P.E. top, 

shorts/joggers/skort, socks, and daps/trainers. It is not safe to be 

doing P.E. in school shoes. Thank you! 

I hope you have a lovely week! 

Georgie and the Cherry Class Team 

Dates:-  
Monday after school- KS1 art club 
Tuesday am- P.E. 
Wednesday 9:45- Tennis session with Blue Sky Tennis 
Wednesday- Mike’s Meadow session after break 
 

 

   

Last week’s teacher awards 
were awarded to Toby for 
endeavouring to do well 

and Abbie for 
demonstrating great 

resilience.  

The Star of the Week was:  

                   Ezra 

                 

 

 



 

Last week we focused on: 

 

 


